
‭Hello Newman Families.  We posted the wrong date for our family game night in the last‬
‭family newsletter.  We would love all of you to join us on Tuesday, February 4th, from 5:30‬
‭p.m. to 6:30 p.m. at Newman for a fun night of pizza and math games.  Please see the flyer‬
‭below and scan the QR code or call the office to sign up.‬
‭We look forward to seeing everyone!‬


